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 18th September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PE Days  

 

On your child’s PE day they should come to school in their PE kit. 

 

EYFS have their PE day on a Friday. 

 

PE Kit Reminder  

 

All children are expected to wear: 

• Plain black shorts, leggings or joggers 

• Plain white round-necked t-shirt 

• Black pumps or trainers. 

 

Children can wear their uniform jumper or cardigan over their PE kit top.  Black jogging 

bottoms or leggings can be worn over their PE shorts and not instead of. 

 

Please make sure that PE kit and pumps have your child’s name on to help them, and 

others, to identify them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Conley 
Headteacher 
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